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Chair,
The Mauritius delegation extends a very warm welcome to the high level delegation of Trinidad and Tobago during this third cycle of the UPR.

We congratulate Trinidad and Tobago for having established a resilient health care system to cater for its population during the COVID-19 pandemic and for having developed and implemented a Vaccination Deployment Plan to achieve herd immunity and to reduce morbidity and mortality among its citizens.

We applaud Trinidad and Tobago for having embarked on several initiatives to ensure that the students have access to education via technology during the pandemic.
In a brotherly spirit, we recommend that Trinidad and Tobago:

(i) Ratify the Convention against Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or Punishment; and

(ii)  Adopt a coherent strategy to ensure universal access to education for all, including girls and prevent their early drop-outs from school.
We wish Trinidad and Tobago a successful review. Thank you.
